
 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 July 2008 8:12 AM 
To: Committee, EM (REPS) 
Subject: Electrol System Feedback 
To Enquiry Secretary 
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
                           I was reading in our local newspaper "Friday 27 June Murrumbidgee Irrigator" that you are taking submissions 
up until July 18 on the electrol process. 
                         I was wondering about the idea that in the letter that the Electrol Commission sends out to each voter when an 
election has been called that they include in the letter a sentance up to twenty words for an independant or forty words  for a 
group on what each group or independant stands for. The sentance is submitted by the candidate to the electrol commission 
by a predetermined date set by the Electrol Commission and the limit on word size is strictly enforced otherwise the letter 
would become too big and be too expensive. This idea would improve our democracy by giving us more information as to what 
all the groups stand for.  
  
 Yours sincerely 
 Michael Bayles 
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